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January 3, 2025 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  2443 

To All Members and Subscribers of the WCRIBMA: 

DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRIAL ACCIDENTS – ONLINE ACH DEBIT 
PAYMENTS – UPDATED PAYMENT VENDOR INFORMATION 

At the request of the Department of Industrial Accidents (DIA) we are issuing this circular 
letter to alert carriers to a correction to their payment vendor information.    

Attached is the Office of Insurance’s Administrative Bulletin dated December 30, 2024, 
announcing the updated payment vendor information.    

Any questions should be directed to Nancy Moran, nancy.j.moran@mass.gov or Aalana 
Feaster, aalana.feaster@mass.gov.   

DANIEL M. CROWLEY, CPCU 
Vice President – Customer Services 

Attachment 
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Administrative Bulletin 
 ACH Debit Payments Changes 

 
 

To: All Interested Parties 
From: Office of Insurance 
Re: Online ACH Debit Payments – Updated Payment Vendor Information 
Date: December 30, 2024 
________________________________________________________________________ 

**Correction** 

Please be advised that the previous Originator Id shared for nCourt payments is 
incorrect, please update your system with the Originator ID 0011311496. This is for 
the new assessment payment site for the ACH Debit Payments/Electronic Check. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

Should you need assistance or have questions, please contact Nancy Moran, 
nancy.moran2@mass.gov or Aalana Feaster, aalana.feaster2@mass.gov. 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 
 

mailto:nancy.moran2@mass.gov
mailto:aalana.feaster2@mass.gov



